
VALUE ADJUSTMENT BOARD

Minutes of the October Monthly 2008 VAB Meeting

Thursday, October 14, 2010
8:30 AM, Council Chambers
1st Floor, City Hall, St. James
Council Member Glorious Johnson, Chairman




Council Member Ray Holt, Excused






Council Member Johnny Gaffney (Alternate) 





School Board Member Nancy Broner



 

School Board Member Brenda Priestly Jackson, Excused 




City Council Citizen Member Jason Caldow

Cheryl L. Brown, Clerk to the Board

Carol Owens, Assistant VAB Clerk

Heather Pelegrin &Merriane Lahmeur, VAB Staff
In Attendance:

William H. Jeter, Jr., VAB Attorney

Loree French, Property Appraiser’s Attorney
Teresa Pulley, Property Appraiser’s Office

Sandra Lane, Executive Assistant to C/M Glorious Johnson
Chairwoman Johnson called the meeting to order at 8:40 AM
Item #1 – Discussion of report from petitioner:  David Smith – VAB # 2008-6582
William Jeter gave a report on the recommended decision.  Teresa Pulley spoke on behalf of the Property Appraiser’s Office.  Loree French also spoke on behalf of the Property Appraiser’s Office.  The petitioner, David Smith then stated that he agreed with the Special Magistrate’s recommendation.
Final Action


School Board Member Nancy Broner MOVED that the Board approve the recommended decision.  Council Member Johnny Gaffney SECONDED the motion.   The MOTION CARRIED 4-0.

Item #2 – Discussion between the Board members and William Jeter, Board Attorney, acknowledging that the 2008 VAB year is now closed, and the tax impact notification needed to be sent.
ADJOURN – 9:03 AM
